

Bruce Powe 9710-0498

File Ref: EST/14/175798 20 August 2014

Mr Warwick Anderson
General Manager–Networks Branch
Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 3131
CANBERRA ACT 2601
Email: NSWACTelectricity@aer.gov.au)

Administration Centre 4-20 Eton Street, Sutherland NSW 2232 Australia

Please reply to: General Manager, Locked Bag 17, Sutherland NSW 1499 Australia

Tel 02 9710 0333 Fax 02 9710 0265 DX4511 SUTHERLAND

Email ssc@ssc.nsw.gov.au www.sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au

ABN 52 018 204 808

Office Hours 8.30am to 4.30pm Monday to Friday

Dear Mr Anderson

Re: Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid's Regulatory Proposal for 2014-19.

Sutherland Shire Council is a member of the SSROC Street Lighting Improvement Program. This letter is to confirm that Council supports the SSROC submission of 8 August 2014 and encourages the AER to give the matters raised close consideration.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact Council's Traffic & Transport Manager, Bruce Powe on (02) 9710-0498 or by email at: bpowe@ssc.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

J W Rayner General Manager